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Thursday, 07th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Remembrance Day Learning Enquiry this half term, we are going to visit 
Brixham’s war memorial on Thursday 9th November, where we will be showing respect by 
placing poppy pebbles, reading poems, and singing a song. 
 
Your child should come to school as normal, and we will walk to the memorial during the 
day. There will be no PE on this day so children should come to school in school uniform. 
Please ensure your child is wearing suitable footwear, school shoes will be fine for this, 
and a weatherproof coat for inclement weather. In the very unlikely event of beautiful sun, 
can sunscreen please be applied in the morning. 
 
There is no cost for this trip and your child will be back at school in time for lunch.  
If you have any further questions or queries, please email your child’s class teacher.  
 
Miss Owen – sowen@eppsa.org.uk 
Miss Carr – fcarr@eppsa.org.uk  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Owen & Miss Carr 
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